Western Washington Clean Cities Coalition

Good Morning,

We believe it is imperative that a significant portion of revenues from this program are dedicated to
decarbonizing the transportation sector through vouchers, grants, and other mechanisms to deploy
cleaner, low-carbon and alternative fuel-powered vehicles, off-road equipment, and marine projects.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to Western Washington Clean Cities for more information about
these ideas.

Warmest Regards,

Michael S. Graham
Deputy Director, Western Washington Clean Cities Coalition



